
 
 

 CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 
 

    Community Christmas Function  
 

 
When:  Friday 18th November, from 6.30pm 
Where: Fairwater Community Room 
 

To welcome and celebrate the festive season here in Fairwater, all 
residents and owners are invited to the annual Community 
Christmas Function. Activities will include a sausage sizzle, some 
Christmas music and the opportunity to meet and mix with your 
fellow residents. Guests are advised to BYOG and a plate of 
Christmas food however some wines will be supplied. We look 
forward to seeing you all there. 
 

Community Improvements – prior to the end of the 2015-16 year 
we will be undertaking improvements to the community pool and 
community room areas. These improvements include repainting, a 
new look and some new furniture for the community room, some 
shade options for the pool area and quotes are being obtained for 
a new BBQ. These initiatives will occur in the first quarter of 2016. 
 

Website Information – Residents looking for information on how 
to submit applications to improve or change the external look of 
their properties can view the directions on how to apply on the 
community website www.breakfastpoint.nsw.au. Details of the 
recent changes to our A&L Standards on planting heights and 
privacy screen awnings and blinds can be seen on the website. 
 

Thank You – to Rod & Kay for their efforts in erecting the 
Christmas Lights and the Christmas tree. Their community spirit is 
once again on show & the community thank you for it. 
 

Sharing the Load – At our recent Executive Committee meeting 
two residents offered to assist with tasks in our community. One 
offered to keep an eye on the pool to check on levels, overflowing 
etc. whilst another has offered to keep an eye on the Community 
Room, particularly after resident bookings to make sure the room 
is left tidy. 
 

Warm compliments of the season to all Fairwater Residents 
 
Fairwater Executive Committee. 


